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Below and attached is an invitation and information for the 2nd Annual Basque Fry from Adam Laxalt the Nevada 
Attorney General.
Let's discuss.
Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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